
 
 

 

December 22, 2020 

Eric Gold 

Sheldon Gold Realty Inc. 

 

 

Dear Eric, 

I wanted to take a moment to thank you once again for getting us to the end of our journey in finding a 
new home for our business.  This is no small task, and frankly we would have had no idea how to 
respond to some of the curve-balls that came our way during the process.  You gave us wisdom at each 
turn, and showed the patience of a saint as we flip-flopped on different ideas, requirements, buy/lease 
options, and general real estate terms and practices that we would never regularly encounter. 

We ended up getting pretty much exactly what we were after, at the terms we were after.  Thanks again 
for what I can only perceive as a monumental effort, which you made look easy. 

 

 

 

Shaun Skillin 

Internetwork Experts Corp 
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